
PERSONALIZED FAMILY SCRIPTURES

I declare that as for me and my family, we will serve the Lord. Joshua 24:15

Thank you, Lord, that You know the plans You have for my family, to prosper us
and not to harm us, to give us hope and a future. Jer 29:11

Father, give each of our family members discerning hearts so that we may be able
to distinguish between right and wrong. 1 Kings 3:9

My family looks to the Lord and His strength, we seek His face always. Ps 105:4

My family trusts in the Lord with all our hearts, and we lean not on our own
understanding. In all our ways, we submit to Him, and He will make our paths
straight. Prov 3:5-6

We listen to advice and accept instruction and in the end we will be wise. Many are
the plans in a man’s heart but it is the Lord’s purpose that prevails over my family.
Prov 19:20-21

My family flees from sexual immorality. Lord, give us the understanding that our
bodies are the temple of the Holy Spirit. 1 Cor 6:18-19

Lord, strengthen my family. Help us stand firm. Let nothing move us. I believe that
we will always give ourselves fully to the work of the Lord knowing that our labor
is not in vain. 1 Cor 15:58

If we lack wisdom in any area of our lives, we will always ask God, who gives
generously to all without finding fault and it will be given to us. James 1:5

I declare, Lord, that You are glorified in our marriage. Eph 5:25-29

Lord, I pray that this family will never forget Your teachings, but we will keep
Your commands in our hearts and You will prolong our lives many years and bring
us prosperity. Prov 3:1-2

The commandments of the Lord are on our hearts. We instill them in our children.
We talk about them when we sit at home and when we walk along the road, when
we lie down and when we get up. Deut 6:6-7



Thank You, Lord, for restoring the years that have been stolen from this family.
Joel 2:25

We submit ourselves to God. We resist the devil and he will flee from us. We come
near to God and He will come near to us. James 4:7-8

God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble for our family.
Ps 46:11

We boldly declare that we will not fear, for You are with us. We will not be
dismayed for You are our God. You will strengthen us and help us. You will uphold
us with your righteous right hand. Is 41:10

I believe that my family will not waver through unbelief regarding Your promises
but will be strengthened in our faith and give You glory, being fully convinced that
You have the power to perform what You have promised. Rom 4:20-21

In this house we will not allow any unwholesome talk come out of our mouths, but
only what is helpful for building others up according to their needs that it may
benefit those who listen. Eph 4:29

Lord, may the words of our mouths and the meditations of our hearts be pleasing in
Your sight, O Lord, my rock and my redeemer. Ps 19:14

I declare that my family is strong and courageous. We will not be afraid and we
will not be discouraged. We know that You are with us wherever we go.
Joshua 1:9

Father, You work all things together for the good of our family who love You, who
have been called according to Your purpose. Romans 8:28

Thank You Lord, that You go before my family and You are with us, You will
never leave us nor forsake us.We will not be afraid, we will not be discouraged.
Deut 31:8

I declare by faith that my family will not walk in the counsel of the wicked or stand
in the way of sinners or sit in the seat of mockers. My family’s delight is in the law
of the Lord, and on His law, my family will meditate day and night. We are like a
tree planted by streams of water which yields its fruit in season and whose leaf
never withers. Ps 1:1-3



Thank You, Lord, that You have given my family authority to trample on snakes
and scorpions and to overcome all the power of the enemy and nothing shall by
any means hurt us. Luke 10:19


